
PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP 
 

MINUTES OF MEETING 
 

Held on 17 January 2024 
 
 

Happy New Year to everyone ! 
 
 
 

PRESENT   :  Colin Pickles, Tony Wright, Kay Ainsworth, 
     Graham Mussell, Julie Higgins, Gill Stuart,  
     Dr Kelly, Carol Howard  
 
APOLOGIES  :  George Nuttall, Mary Prendergast, Ann Raw,  
     Pauline Barlow  
 
TREASURER’S 
REPORT  :  £893.59 on hand.  It was suggested that we  
     have an Easter egg raffle.  Easter is early this 
     year so we will need to start selling tickets at  
     the beginning of March. 
 
PRACTICE  
REPORT  :  Carol Howard is not now finishing but changing 
     to part-time from April.  She will work 3 days  
     per week.   
 
     Two new doctors are coming – Dr Abigail Mather 
     from 11 January and Dr Swapna Roy from 12  
     February.  Dr Quispia-Lang will finish on 9  
     February.  The new doctors will work 6 sessions. 
 
     There is a new trainee, Dr Emmanuel Okenyi. 
 
     The Respiratory Hub is in the surgery Monday, 
     Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
     The Practice is awaiting a visit from the CQC – no 
     date yet. 
 
     A discussion took place regarding appointments  
     and prescription ordering. 
 
 



 
 
ANY OTHER  
BUSINESS   :  Health and Safety.  All emergency lighting has  
     Been replaced. 
 
NEXT MEETING  :  28 February 2024 @ 1pm to discuss and plan for  
     The raffle.  Volunteers are required to sell tickets. 
     All donations to be handed in at reception. 
 
      


